Bramcote College Summer School August 2021 — financial report

Bramcote College held our Summer School for 5 days on site during the last week of
August. We invited students from our existing Year 7 cohort, as well as those in Year 6 who
were about to start with us. In total, over 100 students attended for at least 1 day.

Staffing was made up of our own teachers and teaching assistants, as well as activities
provided by external organisations.

Students were given the opportunity to explore a range of school subject areas to boost
their skills and engagement, including Art, PE, English, Maths, Music & Drama and Food
Technology as well as taking part in team building and personal development challenges.

We brought in external providers to run workshops including drumming, storytelling and
outdoor activities (archery, climbing, rifles and orienteering) as well as professional sports
coaches to support our PE staff. We also ran a trip to a local country park to support team-
building and help develop friendships.

Our total costs were £13,180 which included all staffing, resources, food & drinks for
students, transport for the trip and externally-provided workshops.



